
 
 

Last Spring, graduate student demand for Queen’s Community Housing far 

outpaced what was available. There is a clear need for an increased amount of 

affordable housing options for Queen’s graduate student and post-doctoral 

workers. Yet we continue to see little being done to address this.  

 

To help PSAC 901 better advocate for greater housing supports and options for 

Queen’s graduate student and postdoctoral workers, PSAC 901 members are 

encouraged to fill out the following survey about your housing experiences by 

March 15.  

 

The purpose of this survey is to collect personal details about what our housing 

struggles look like in practice.  

 

The survey will take between 5-10 minutes to fill out, and you are welcome to 

fill out as many or as few questions as you would like.  

 

 

Survey 
 

 

 
  

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.queensjournal.ca%2Fstory%2F2022-06-20%2Funiversity%2Fgraduate-students-seek-affordable-housing-after-queens-housing-complexes-fill-up%2F&data=05%7C01%7C16lao1%40queensu.ca%7C7877c7d41a294bf0cd1908db0069fe65%7Cd61ecb3b38b142d582c4efb2838b925c%7C1%7C0%7C638104227458986323%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q4sk1lZmG%2F%2F7mMB4WM5%2BjR8DrNeha8RblDRTsA3mkBU%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.gle/Un3wSgQ5juZSbVZg8

